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May 16, 2001

RESLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

Regulatory Branch

SQUBJECT: Transmittal of validated Department of the Army
Permit No. 20C00-02812(0)

Mr. Gordon D. Proctor

Ohioc Department of Transgortation
1980 West Broad Street

P.0. Box 898

Columbus, Ohio 43223

Dear Mr. Proctor:

This letter concerns yvour application for a Department of
the Army permit to construct in unnamed tributaries and tributary
wetlands of Newell Creek, located at I-90 and SR 613, near the
City of Mentor, Lake County, Ohioc.

Enclosed is the validated Department of the Army permit
which you have accepted the terms and conditions thereof.

Please note that our office must be informed of the
commencement and completion of the authorized work. Forms for
this purpose are enclosed. Also enclosed is a laminated first
page of the permit describing the proposed work which must be
conspicuously displayed at the site of work.

Revised plans must be submitted to ocur office if material
changes in the location or plans of the work are necessary
because of unforeseen or altered conditionsg, or otherwise. These
revised plans must receive the approval reguired by law before
construction is started.

Questions pertaining to this matter should be directed to
Kathleen M. Ryan, who may be contacted by calling (716) 879-4382,

. by writing to the following address: U.S. Army Corps of

Engineers, 1776 Niagara Street, Buffalo, New York 14207-3153, or
by e-mail at: kathleen.m.ryan@usace.army.mil

Sincerely,
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i;; Paul G. Leuchner
F ¥ =7 (Chief, Regulatory Branch
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